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NABL: SLGS Window Likely to Close.

In a little over 4 weeks the federal debt ceiling will return and with it, almost certainly, the SLGS
window will close. NABL members who have closings around March 15 should plan for an
alternative to purchasing SLGS.

In November of 2015, then-Speaker John Boehner reached an agreement with President Obama that
suspended the debt limit through March 15, 2017. This was one of Speaker Boehner’s final acts
before his resignation.

Absent action by the current Congress and President to increase or further suspend the debt limit
before March 15, the Treasury Department can be expected to begin implementation of its
“extraordinary measures” to delay the date on which the United States would begin to default on its
obligations - not only payments on Treasury bonds but also the federal payroll, payments to
contractors, and Social Security benefits, among other things. Generally the first of the
extraordinary measures that is implemented is closing the SLGS window.

Continue reading.
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